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Nov. 16, 2022 

 

,  

 

This letter is to inform you a Safety Recall 22E-080 has been issued by Dexter Heavy Duty. 

According to our records, this may affect one or more trailers you have purchased from East 

Manufacturing. 

Please see below for a list of trailers affected by this Safety Recall 22E-080:   

All repairs will be coordinated directly through Dexter as noted in the official Safety Recall 22E-

080. 
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If you have any questions, please e-mail Nick Murat at nmurat@eastmfg.com or call 330-325-

8275. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Zambo 
John Zambo 
Director of Engineering and Warranty 
East Manufacturing Corporation 




